
Giving Food, Giving Love 
Effort Appreciation Letter- 
Kent State Campus Kitchen

Description: The proceeds from the Giving Food, Giving Love drive was donated to the Kent 
State chapter of Campus Kitchen.  Ultimately, we collected 3,800 units of food which was the 
Kitchen's largest single donation in their history.  The administrator of the Kitchen wrote me an 
appreciation letter and thanked my team.  I included this letter in my achievement portion to 
signify the dedication, hard work, and effort I put into a project to see that the end result not only 
meets the goal, but exceeds it.



Erica Torre

Dear Erica, 

Thank you and your teammates for identifying the Campus Kitchen at Kent State 
University as the community partner to benefit from your work.  It is apparent from the 
success of your project that you learned much about working together as a team to 
accomplish your goals.  

The donation from your team project in Communication in Small Groups and Teams was 
our largest single donation.    Your collection of more than 3,800 food items and more 
than 3,200 pounds of food was simply amazing. It also came at a great time – the end of 
the semester always finds our food pantry lacking in so many items that are needed for 
our weekly meal preparations. Your donation restocked the shelves with many needed 
items.  

Our team of students in the Campus Kitchen is still smiling and marveling at your team’s 
work and effort and is very thankful for the donation.  Our team of students is committed 
to  meeting local hunger needs and you have contributed in a large way to making that 
happen.

Best to you and your fellow team members as you approach finals week.  

Again, thank you for your generous effort.  It will make a difference for those in need in 
our community.  

Sincerely, 

Ann Gosky

   


